May 2023 Vice-President Report MHT

Well, the first event was a success!
Darrell Brown was out to move the cross-country fences after Berry designed the new courses.

We had volunteers out to help move jumps, maintain the course, paint, set up rings and every
other job.

Porta potty was delivered. We will look at having it in a different location for the next show.

Water tank was delivered. Waiting to hear back from Kelly on if the tank was used a lot this
time.

Park opened gate on Vernon, and it was closed after the event.
Death Star was moved to the park, including having tires pumped up.

The show ran a bit late, but overall seemed to run fairly smoothly and volunteers seemed
happy and well cared for.

The stadium course was completed in time for the show and stored away after. Warm up
jumps had been collected and painted. They worked very well.

Cross-country fences were beautifully decorated and looked very professional!

Riders seemed pleased and it sounds like people had a good experience all around.

Shelagh Deacon



